
Rebuttal 

The Kings County Fire Department has a separate account that is not attached to the county’s general 
fund. We as firefighters currently do not have enough funds to keep our firefighters safe and protect the 
great communities we help serve including Hanford, Lemoore, and their surrounding areas. 

Please help us create more firefighter jobs in Kings County and increase our staffing to safer levels. 

Your local firefighters ask you to VOTE YES on Measure F. 

 

/s/ Gary Dutra, Kings County Firefighter   
 

 


